Zuzanna J. Kubicka, MD

Primary Pediatric/Neonatology
Specialty

Practices  South Shore Hospital/Neonatology Division (Weymouth
Special Care Nursery, 55 Fogg Road
Weymouth, MA 02190
Phone: 781-624-8812
Fax: 781-624-3699

Medical = Medical University of Lodz, Poland
Education

Internship St. Barnabas Hospital

Fellowship Mary Hitchcock Memorial Hospital
Residency St. Barnabas Hospital

Website  Not Yet Available

Gender female


http://www.southshorehospital.org/body.cfm?id=1396&action=detail&ref=451360

